
Dear Church Family, 

 

 In the midst of concerning times our worship together will be different for Easter 2020.  We will 

begin by decorating the crosses in front of the church Saturday evening, starting at 6:30 pm.  Colors will 

be changed on our standing cross, and our flower cross will be outdoors as well.  Acknowledging social 

distancing we can fellowship and see one another.  One household at a time can come forward to 

decorate the flower cross.  With rainy weather coming in (and adding some artificial flowers) the cross 

should hold up attractively into Monday at least. 

 Secondly, the forecast is presently indicating that we can squeeze in a Sunrise Service.  That is 

the plan weather permitting.  Bring your own seating to the crosses on the front lawn.  Again, 

exceedingly generous social distancing in practice, Sunrise Service will begin at 7:00am sharp. 

 Berea Friendship’s Easter message will be online at 10:30 Sunday morning.  Sunday messages 

will be posted about 10:30am going forward. 

 There have been discussions of having a 10:30 drive in message provided in the parking lot with 

the help of a sound system.  At this point the weather is against us, but that could change. 

 Please check your email and facebook at 6:00pm Saturday evening for all updates concerning 

worship. 

 

             

         Much Love, 

         Pastor Davon 

  


